
   
 

   
 

         

 

October 21, 2024 

Prospective Proposers 

RFP 2024-04: Website Hosting and Maintenance Services  

Addendum #2 

This addendum is considered to be part of RFP Number 2024-04. All other terms of the RFP 
remain unchanged and in effect. This addendum is intended to provide additional 
information and/or to change requirements in the above referenced RFP.  

1. The address currently listed in RFP 2024-04 is incorrect. Proposers are advised to 
use the following address to mail their physical proposal copies:  

3009 Highway 77, Suite F 
Panama City, FL, 32405 
 

2. The proposal deadline for RFP 2024-04 has been rescheduled for 1:00 p.m. CST 
Monday, October 28, 2024 in consideration of the address change. Physical 
proposals will be accepted past the due date as long as they are post-marked prior 
to October 28th. All electronic copies must be submitted via email to 
micaylee.clayton@elcnwf.org by the aforementioned due date and time.  

 
Attention to all proposers, if you have already submitted your proposal, you may augment 
your response via addendum, as necessary.  

 

Thank you for your interest in this proposal. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Micaylee Clayton 

Grants & Contracts Specialist 

mailto:micaylee.clayton@elcnwf.org

